

## **Board of Directors**

**Exec. Director** Diane Wright

Vice Chair Janet Telford

**Treasurer**Jeanne Willhoite

Secretary Janet Telford

Publicity
John Carter

Historian/Ads Jennie Moiso Donna Elias

**Program**Marguerite Close

**Locals' Concert** Marguerite Close

Youth Concert Shiloah Stone Fenn Makena Clark

Salon concert John Carter Janet Telford

Bach's Brunch Carl Rudolph

Members at Large Sandra Betti Daniel Godsil Barbara Fish

Advisory Board
Craig Fleming, C.P.A.

## Sonora Bach Festival

est. 1976

Dear Music Lover,

June 25, 2023

Phone: (209) 536-6330

www.SonoraBach.org

After almost 50 years, we, the Sonora Bach Festival Board, are STILL enthusiastic about this local music festival because it plays such an important part in our community music culture.

We are pleased to present five events this year. Youth Auditions are Sept. 17 where local students perform and are evaluated by judges providing written comments. The Youth Concert on Oct. 1 features those students selected by the judges. Each student receives an incentive award of \$50. The Local's Concert, on Oct. 15 showcases local musicians and is an opportunity to hear your friends and family in concert. The fabulous Salon Concert on Oct. 22, held in an elegant private home, features the professional Bay Area ensemble Bach Se Piace and includes a light meal with wine. Bach's Brunch on Oct. 28, with its lovely food and live classical music, is a fitting finale to our 2023 Sonora Bach Festival

Since ticket sales and ads account for only a portion of our revenue, we count on individual donations to help fund our professional-level guest artists, our printing and advertising costs, our facility rentals and our Youth Awards. Like you, we all receive a great number of requests for donations. We hope that you will select the Sonora Bach Festival to be one of your choices to donate to this year so that we can we continue this great Central Mother Lode tradition of providing live classical music to our community.

Any amount is appreciated from a few dollars to a concert sponsorship. Donations can be sent to SBC, Box 4583, Sonora, CA, 95370. Or you can use the QR code on the following page. All donations are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. We greatly appreciate your support. Please visit our web site, sonorabach.org for more information about the location and prices of our concerts.

Thank you from all of us on the Sonora Bach Festival Board. We hope to see you all at our concerts in "Bachtober".

## Sonora Bach Festival

## @Sonorabach



Phone: (209) 536-6330

www.SonoraBach.org